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The express elevator on Palota Street closed between
May 25 and June 6
      2021/05/21  

   

Due to construction works, the library will not be accessible by the express elevator on Palota Street
between 25 May and 6 June
 

 

Dear Readers!
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We would like to inform you that one of the possible access routes to our library, the entrance to the
express elevator on Palota Street and the elevator itself, will be temporarily closed for demolition
works between 25 May 2021 and 6 June 2021.

Alternative pedestrian routes are the stairs next to the Karakas Pasa Tower or the Szent György
Street from Dísz Square.

In addition, due to the construction works of the St. Stephen’s Hall, increased noise is expected in
the building from May 23 to 29 and between June 14 and July 2.

We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.
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